
 

150 East Colorado Blvd, Suite 102, Pasadena, CA 91105 

 

 

 

To our highly-valued patients: 
 
This letter is to inform you that we have begun the process of reducing our operations in our 
Marina del Rey location and transferring our operations to our Pasadena facility effective 
September 15th.  We have appreciated serving the Marina del Rey community for more than 
40 years, and value the trust you have instilled in us.  We hope to continue to serve you in our 
Pasadena facility at 150 E. Colorado Blvd, Suite 102. 
 
We are also excited to announce that we will be expanding to a new location at 11645 
Wilshire Blvd, Suite 987, scheduled to open in late 2025.  The new facility will be right in the 
heart of Los Angeles and conveniently located just off the 405.  The new location will 
enhance our ability to serve you with increased services and a more comfortable 
environment. 
 
Dr. Perez, Dr. Obi, and the team will see you for follow-up appointments and address any 
post-surgical needs you have in the Pasadena facility going forward.  If you require a visit 
closer to Marina del Rey, please let us know and we can work with you to find a solution.   
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact us via phone at 626.584.5898 or via email at 
care@marinaplasticsurgery.com so that we can address your needs.  Your medical records 
will continue to be maintained by the practice but will now be located at the Pasadena 
office.  Should you ever wish to obtain a copy, as is your right, please let us know and we 
are happy to facilitate that for you.  You may send any records requests to 
records@marinaplasticsurgery.com.  
 
We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and hope you share in our excitement as we 
expand our capabilities with the new facility. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Justin Perez 
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